
 

 

April 17, 2013 

 

Honorable Chair Representative Chris Garrett, Vice-Chair Representative Wally Hicks, Vice-Chair 

Representative Val Hoyle, Representative Bob Jenson, Representative Bill Kennemer, 

Representative Paul Holvey, Representative Phil Barnhart, Representative Vicki Berger, and 

Representative Michael Dembrow, 

 

I support HJR 27  

 

HJR 27 would provide a more stable and reasoned approach to doing the work of the people in that 

any changes made to our laws would be the result of careful and deliberate agreement of the various 

regions of our state. Bills passed would have to go through enough scrutiny to be sensible to the 

majority of people, their representatives regionally and practicality to make their passage possible. 

This would bring stability, simple and more concise rules for our people.  

 

The rules that govern our daily lives are sometimes more taxing to our existence than the money we 

pay to government. I invite the additional agreement this would bring to the process. 

 

I urge support of HJR 27. 

 

Respectfully, 

Janice Dysinger 

 


